
 

 

 

 

 

MMAI Medicaid Claims Paying Incorrectly 

Date of notice: 8/29/24 

 

Meridian has identified an error made to the system on 7/25/2024 resulting in MMAI Medicaid claims 

potentially not paying correctly.  This issue is not impacting all MMAI Medicaid claims and is in the 

process of being corrected. Claims were not consistently using the HFS Medicaid fee schedule to 

determine if the member co-insurance amount from the Medicare claim is reimbursable on the 

Medicaid claims.  As a reminder, for most MMAI Medicaid claims, the 20% co-insurance from the 

Medicare claim is only payable on the Medicaid claim if the HFS fee schedule exceeds the amount paid 

on the Medicare claim. If no additional payment is due on the Medicaid claim, the claim will pay $0 

(EXMX). The system is using 25% of billed charges, rather than the HFS fee schedule to determine 

payment amount on the Medicaid claim. This may have resulted in the MMAI Medicaid claim being over 

or under paid.  All claims impacted will be reprocessed with no further action by the provider, crossover 

claims. 


